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17 January 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Music Festival 2024 

 

I am writing to inform you that your child has been chosen to represent the school in this year’s 

Epsom and Ewell Music Festival.  

 

Every Monday, there will be an after school rehearsal, commencing on Monday 22 January, until 

Monday 18 March (inclusive). They will run straight after school and finish at 4.30pm when you will 

need to collect your child.  

 

The children will perform on both nights at the Playhouse on Tuesday 26.3.23 and Wednesday 

27.3.23. The two evening performances will start at 5.00pm with an estimated finish time of 7.00pm. 

For safety reasons, children will need to be collected from the Market Square, by the Clock Tower, 

after both performances. 

 

We will walk the children to the Playhouse after school so you do not need to come to school at 

3.15pm to collect them.  Please can they bring a packed tea and drinks (no nuts, fizzy drinks or glass 

bottles please).  

 

Tickets are available to purchase via the Epsom Playhouse Box Office and their online facility, on a 

first come first served basis.  We will let you know when tickets go on sale.  

 

On Monday 25.3.23 there will be a rehearsal at the Playhouse. The rehearsal will start at 10.00am and 

aims to finish for 2.45pm. We will walk the children to and from school to the Playhouse.  They will 

require a packed lunch with water (no nuts, glass bottles or fizzy drinks please) for the rehearsal on 

Monday. 

 

Thank you for your support with what promises to be a fantastic festival and I hope to see you at the 

event. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Mrs James     and  Mrs Rutherford 

Higher Level Teaching Assistant  Music Coach 
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